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DATE:  September 12, 2016 
 
TO:  Council Sustainability Committee 
 
FROM:  Director of Utilities and Environmental Services 
 
SUBJECT  
 
Gold Level Beacon Award for Natural Gas Savings in Municipal Operations   
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
This is an informational report.  
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The League of California Cities - Institute for Local Government has informed staff that the 
City will receive a Gold Level Spotlight Award for reducing natural gas use by 10%.  As 
indicated in the attached letter, the award will be presented during a ceremony at the League 
of California Cities conference in Long Beach on October 6. 
 
 
Prepared by: Erik Pearson, Environmental Services Manager   
 
Recommended by:  Alex Ameri, Director of Utilities and Environmental Services 
 
Approved by: 
 

 
 
Kelly McAdoo, City Manager 


